R. F. Fraley, Execut’/ve Secretary
ACRS, 1034 H Street

R. H. Engelken, CO

5/18/70

RE: NIAGARA MOHAWK POWER CORPORATION (NINE
MILE POINT)

In response to & verbsl reguest from John
McKinley to Jim Keppler, please find enclosed
four sdditional coplies of Dr. R.W. Stashle's
report of his examination and evaluation of the
metallurgical specimen ohtalned by Complisnce
from the Nine Mile Point defective reactor core
spray nossle safe end.

Enclosure:
Stachle Rpt dtd 3/5/70




